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On the Journey 

TEMPORARY OFFICE HOURS 
 

We are answering phones  
as well as office visits  
by appointment only. 

 
Monday, Tuesday,  
Thursday & Friday 
 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 
Wednesday 

11:00 am - 7:00 pm 
 

* as of June 29 

+Starting a bit differently too this weekend (following last weekend’s modified      
approach to my article), I want to “officially” welcome our new parochial vicar 
(technical name for our “associate”), Fr. Craig Marion, who is coming to us from St. 
Paul on the Lake Parish!  Of course, Fr. Craig is busy getting situated, unpacking, 
setting things up, but maybe he’ll write for the bulletin in a week or two when things 
start to settle down a bit.  We look forward to getting to know you, Fr. Craig.  We will 
try to have some kind of more formal welcoming in the fall, by which time we hope 
and pray that things will be settled down even more with the current pandemic!  
Again, Welcome Fr. Craig! 
 

+The image of a yoke is often lost on us in our modern culture.  It’s that wooden 
crosspiece that harnesses oxen and other beasts of burden and keeps them together 
as they plow a field or haul goods.  In today’s Gospel, it is the central image Jesus 
uses to invite us into union not just with Him, but with the Father and thus with the 
Holy Spirit.   
    No one knows the Father except the Son and anyone to whom the Son wishes to 
reveal Him.  These words from Jesus indicate two things.  First, only in Jesus do we 
find the fullness of all revelation of God.  As the Catechism states: “’in many and vari-
ous ways God spoke of old to our fathers by the prophets, but in these last days, He 
has spoken to us by a Son’  Christ, the Son of God made man, is the Father’s one, 
perfect and unsurpassable Word.  In Him He has said everything; there will be no 

other word than this one.” (CCC65) 

     Second, Christ chooses to reveal the Father to us, and to mediate that experience 
and relationship by shining a light for our feet to follow, and by walking beside us in 
our journey.  Therefore his instruction to all of us who are burdened and who labor – 
to come to Him, and to take his yoke upon ourselves – is meant to alert us to our 
being literally bound to Him, coupled to Him, so that He may help us pull and plow 
our way through the fields we walk.  We can rest when we allow Him to manage that 
yoke and do the heavy work. 
     This is not another way of Him saying, “take up our cross and follow Him.”  While 
it is true that we must do that, in this case the message is that when we yoke our-
selves to Christ – in baptism and through our life of faith and in the sacraments – 
grace abounds and there is more room for Christ to work in our lives; there is more 
room for Christ to lead the way and fewer opportunities for us to stumble over rocks 
in our path.   
     Jesus does not say we will no longer have struggles, but that we will find recourse 
in Him.  His strength will be our strength, infusing us with trust and helping us place 
all our difficulties before Him.  And when we commit ourselves to Him, we become 

Fr. Craig Marion 



 

Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Craig Marion    frcraig@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 

2 St. Andrew Staff Directory, Councils & Commissions 

Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
 
Reconciliation: Suspended 

Weekday 
Masses:   9:00 am             Rosary:    
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:   
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

one with Him, with the Father whom He has revealed to us, and with the Holy Spirit who gives us the gift of faith – marked by the 
sign of the cross by which Christ claims us as his own.   
     We can look about this world and know that there are many who continue to walk alone.  Bereft of hope, they mistakenly     
believe that to take Christ’s yoke upon them means that they are somehow limiting their freedom.  But it is just the opposite.  
Christ tells us his yoke is easy and his burden light.  It is in Him, and the life of faith bound up with Him, that we find perfect        
freedom and the fullness of hope. 
     This is God’s gracious will – that we may one day know the freedom of trusting Him completely and return to Him in his           
everlasting glory.  In Jesus, He has given us the way, and this way is freely and humbly given.  How truly blessed we are!  What an 
invitation we have all received!  May we seek to do God’s will, and cooperate with the grace that will lead us on our journey to our 
heavenly home!  
 

+Sorry for the confusion regarding a 9 a.m. mass on Saturday, July 4th.  It was probably my fault in the necessary communications 
that need to go on with other staff that I caused when one conversation was that we would have a mass, and then other staff not 
being made aware.  Send the blame to me! 
 

+I started to receive some emails about CSA, and the parish also started receiving those CSA “reminder” envelopes in the             
collection/mail.    I couldn’t figure out “why” the emails.  Putting it all together, it then dawned on me that many people thought 
we had already done a 2020 CSA, and somehow, they just overlooked it, maybe even slept through it!  Not the case at all, my 
friends!  We will be having a CSA effort later in August/beginning of September.  As I have mentioned a couple times in some      
earlier bulletin articles, the target from the Archdiocese will be 15% less than last year (about $302,000).  However, most             
importantly, we need everyone to make a real sacrifice in giving to CSA as this is the third year of our “push” to help pay down the 
building project debt.  So when the time comes, won’t you please be as generous as you can be?  Everything over the $302K target 
will come back for us to use on the debt.  And if you already submitted the envelope out of the offertory packet, don’t be upset if 
you get the letter and another request in that August/September time frame.  Working together, we can make a good “dent” in the 
debt of $2,466K left on the building when we closed out the project in May of this year.   
 

+I am so blessed by all the prayers that you have offered for my recovery!!  This past week on Wednesday – too late to be included 
in this bulletin – I finally got in to see my G.I. doctor to get a better understanding of my colonoscopy procedure in May and what 
the diagnosis/prognosis might be for the future.  Your continued prayers give me hope that my recovery will continue and I can 
soon join you back at the table of the Lord in church! 
 

+New noises in the rectory, old ones gone – just a time for getting used to changes that come with summer and priestly assignment 
transitions!  Please keep the priests in your prayers during this time.   
 

+Work on the challenges of being a faithful person during this period of the pandemic, that you don’t lose your faith.  Ask for the 
grace to yoke yourself to the Lord…that He might guard and guide all of us along our journey to our heavenly Father.  Enjoy the 
holiday weekend – safely!!  God bless you! 
        -Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  

FAITH Catholic Publishing) 

Did I Miss CSA This Year? 
 

As Monsignor mentioned in his article, NO you have not missed the Catholic Services Appeal 2020.  Due to the pandemic, the    
Archdiocese decided to delay the start until late August / beginning September.  Also, different this year will be the mailing.  The 
mailing will be coming from the Archdiocese rather than the parish.  They are still working out the details and the procedure. 
 

So why the reminder envelope in our envelope packets?  Believe it or not, the parish needs to set the upcoming envelope packets a 
year in advance.  Hence, we were still thinking the CSA would have begun in May, and this would be the “last call” for trying to   
actively seek  pledges for the CSA for the year. 
 

Don’t worry if you used the envelope in the packet.  We, at the parish, are recording your donation and ensuring that it makes its 
way to the Archdiocese for recording purposes as well.  We have been told that you should not receive another mailing from the 
Archdiocese, but there may be a lapse between their mailing and their recording of your gift.  If you have concerns, please  call the 
parish office at 248.651.7486 and we will be happy to look into it. 



 

Worship 4 

Reminder 

Those 65 and older or with compromised health 
conditions or caring for the sick in any way are 
encouraged to remain at home. The dispensa-
tion from the Sunday obligation to attend Mass 
is granted to all the faithful through Sunday, 
September 6, 2020. As an act of justice to the 
whole community if you are not feeling well, 
have a fever, cough, etc. STAY HOME. 

   Last Sunday morning, I had the opportunity to hear Fr. Kosanke’s homily that was given in the televised Mass            
produced by the Archdiocese. His words of prioritizing our lives with God first, others second, and self last stayed with 
me throughout the day. When I was challenged later that day about wearing masks at Church and having to limit       
capacity, I began to once again reflect on the responsibility of Catholics to care for the common good. Having            
previously spent many years in youth ministry working with teens on mission trips, I spent a fair amount of time        
discussing our role in living out this mission and what our rights and responsibilities are as Catholics. 
  I think at times we are quick to approach items that are put in place for the good of all as an affront to our personal 
freedom, but what does it really mean to be free in the context of Catholic teaching?  The Catechism of the Catholic 
Church has a section on human freedom. "The more one does what is good, the freer one becomes," reads paragraph 
1733. "There is no true freedom except in the service of what is good and just." Justice is all about strong, positive    
relationships between individual people and communities. Choices that show love for others — especially those who 
are most vulnerable — are instances of real freedom. On the other hand, choices rooted in a desire to do what I want, 
when I want it, without regard for how my decisions might impact others are not what freedom looks like. As            
paragraph 1738 of the catechism puts it, "Freedom is exercised in relationships between human beings." 
  The simple act of wearing a mask in public, this small sacrifice, can be a profound act of freedom oriented toward the 
good of others. With this sort of Gospel vision, what feels like a burden can be transformed into an opportunity for 
blessing. We wear masks to protect others because the vast majority of us don't know from day to day if we might be 
the contagious ones. It reflects our concern for the common good of our fellow men and women, and our hope that 
they have a similar concern for us. In thinking about the common good, we place ourselves firmly within the moral and 
social teachings of the Church, which in turn goes back to what Jesus taught: "Do to others whatever you would have 
them do to you. This is the law and the prophets" (Mt 7:12). 

We are looking for volunteers to help in the       
following areas 

Checking people in at each of the Masses  
Serving as Ushers at Mass, especially Saturday 

5pm and Sunday 5:00pm 
If you would be willing to help or would like more 
information, please contact Nikki at the Parish 
Office. 

Baptism Assistants 

We are seeking individuals or couples who would 

be willing to help assist the clergy at the           

Sacrament of Baptism. Those interested should 

be friendly and organized. Training is provided. 

To volunteer, please call the parish office. 

http://www.vatican.va/archive/ccc_css/archive/catechism/p3s1c1a3.htm
http://www.vatican.va/archive/ccc_css/archive/catechism/p3s1c1a3.htm


 

5 Christian Service 

A Prayer Gathering in Solidarity with Refugees, Migrants and DACA/TPS 

Neighbors 

 

Saturday, July 18, 11:00 AM 
 

Outside at St. Vincent de Paul Church site  

                              (St. Damien of Molokai Parish) 

 

  46408 Woodward Ave, Pontiac, MI 48342 

 

Organized by Strangers No Longer  Circle of Support a group of parishioners from St. Mary of the Hills and 

St. Andrew,  who work to provide assistance and advocate on behalf of immigrants in our community.  

 

Social distancing and face masks will be required.  

 

For more information or to RSVP, please contact  Sam Jennings at samj@standrewchurch.org.   

La Casa Amiga Food Pantry  
 

Please consider donating any of the items listed below to La Casa Amiga Food Pantry, which pro-
vides low-income immigrants families in Pontiac with basic food resources .  
 
Donations will be accepted on Thursdays from 10AM-1PM at Catholic Charities Pontiac, 76 
Williams Street, Pontiac, MI 48341.  Please leave all donations outside the front door!  

Dry Milk 

Bread 

Grains: Rice, Beans, lentil 

Pasta 

Cereal 

Sugar 

Canned Soup 

Canned Fruit 

Canned Vegetables 

Canned sauces 

Canned tuna or chicken 

Water 

Milk and juice boxes for kids 

Baby Food 

Shampoo 

Soap 

Toilet Paper 

Hand sanitizer 

Clorox 

Canned sauces 

Water 

Milk and juice boxes for kids 

Snacks for kids 

Toilet paper 

Diapers (size 4, 5, 6) 

Baby wipes 

mailto:samj@standrewchurch.org
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Take a Rest 

In the 1970’s there was a song sung by Lynn Anderson  

entitled “I Never Promised You a Rose Garden.” It’s 

message was that no one ever said life would be easy. 

It’s very true. Life isn’t easy. In fact, right now it’s pretty 

difficult. We face some tough decisions each day. Do I 

stay home? Do I go out? Where can I go safely? When 

and where should I wear a mask? What about social 

distancing? Can I hug my grandchildren? How can I 

support  social justice? The list goes on and on. 

Today’s Gospel brings us hope. We can always count on 

God to be with us in times of trouble. God calls us to 

himself for comfort.  

The next time you feel overwhelmed and don’t know 

where to turn, turn to God. Hand over your burdens. It 

really does work. See how it can lighten your load. God 

wants to help.  “I will give you rest.” 

Blessings, Maureen Schreffler                                                                          

Director of Faith Formation 

 

 

 

 

FIRST EUCHARIST NEWS 

We have dates and options set for First Eucharist. 

For group celebrations, on Aug. 15 and Sept. 12, 

please go to the Eventbrite link to sign up.  These 

group celebrations will be limited to immediate 

family: First Communicant, parents and siblings. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/first-communion-

tickets-110302686304 

For celebration at a weekday or weekend Mass, 

call the Religious Ed office at 248-651-6571 for 

details. Celebrating next spring is also an option.  

See full details that went out to families via             

REMIND and are also on the parish website. 

“Do not be anxious about any-

thing, but in everything...with 

thanksgiving let your requests                    

be known to God.”                            

Philippians 4:6 

ROCKY RAILWAY VBS-in-a-BOX!                                                                                             

Boxes of VBS fun were assembled and distributed 

this week. We hope families enjoy their time       

together with this stay-at-home event! We have a 

few boxes left, so if you’d like to participate in this 

unique Vacation Bible School, please call the       

Religious Ed office at 248-651-6571.  

The fee is $25.   All aboard for excitement! 



 

7 Youth Ministry 



 

JUNE BAPTISMS 
June 7, 2020 

Deacon Tom Sliney 

Jack James Bigham 

Son of Jason and Mary Bigham 
 

Andrew John E. Kushuba 

Son of Nicholas and Alyssa Kushuba 

RCIA / Baptisms 8 
Is God calling you into a deeper relationship  

with Him in the Catholic faith? 
 

 Have you been worshipping with us, and are now ready to take the next step 
to become Catholic?  

 Have you been away from the Church, and returned, but want to know more? 

 Were you baptized, but never celebrated the Sacraments of Initiation:  

     Eucharist and Confirmation? 

 Have you joined us from a different faith background, and would like to learn more about the    
Catholic Church? 

 

If you answered “Yes” to any of these questions, you are invited to a process called the Rite of      
Christian Initiation (RCIA). As a community of St. Andrew Catholic Parish, we offer an opportunity to 

come together in a small group setting to learn more about our faith. The invitation is always open!  

 

Sessions focus on the teachings and experience of Church leaders and preparations of individuals to 
celebrate the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist, and Confirmation. This is a faith journey that begins 

with you! 

 

No matter your faith background you are welcome to participate in a process with your questions, your 
insights and your faith story. For more information please contact the Parish Office: (248) 651-7486 
ext. 105, or email at susank@standrewchurch.org. We hope you will prayerfully consider joining us in 

this faith enriching process. 
 

Susan Kowalski—RCIA Coordinator 

June 14, 2020 
Deacon Marc Gemallaro 

Emelia Grace Estrellado 

Daughter of Melvin and Maria Estrellado 
 

Arianna Grace Ferro 

Daughter of Vincenco and Marcy Ferro 

June 28, 2020 
Deacon Tom Sliney 

Aubyn Marie Beverin 

Daughter of Ruan and Kathleen Beverin 
 

Sofia Marie Gojcaj 

Daughter of Kola and Violeta Gojcaj  
 

Brady Paul Ruiz Ayala 

Son of Giovanni and Blanca Ruiz       

June 21, 2020 
Deacon Marc Gemallaro 

Kenna Elizabeth Freshour 

Daughter of Austin and Elysse Freshour 
 

Tyler James Smith 

Son of Cody and Stephanie Smith 
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Have you… 

visited our website at 
www.standrewchurch.org 

 

signed up for  

our weekly email blast on our 
website 

 

connected with us on  
     facebook 

    

OR… downloaded our parish 
app 
at www.myparishapp.com  

Fourteenth Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

 
In today’s Gospel from the evangelist St. 
Matthew, Jesus proclaims: Come to Me, 
all who labor and are burdened, and I 
will give you rest. Some scholars          
conclude the Prophet Zechariah’s   
prophesy of a savior-king, meek and 
humbly riding on a donkey, foreshadows 
Christ’s peaceful entry into Jerusalem 
before His Passion. St. Paul’s Letter to 
the Roman community reminds us that 
God’s Spirit dwells in us. These            
encouraging words comfort Christian 
disciples in times of difficulty. As we   
express a spirit of evangelization 
through our stewardship of prayer,    
service, and generosity, may we strive to 
put our full faith and trust in our Lord 
and Savior. Strengthen your trust in   
Jesus by opening your heart to make 
Him personal in your 
life. Spend quiet time 
each day resting,    
clearing your mind, and 
listening to our Lord. 

Holy Family Regional School 10 
UPCOMING MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekdays 
Monday - Friday 
July 6 - July 10 

9:00 am 
Public & Livestream 

Limited 200 
First Come 

 
Weekend 

Saturday, July 11 
5:00 pm 

Public & Livestream 
 

Sunday, July 12 
8:00 am, 12:00 noon, 

5:00 pm 
Public Reservation through  

Eventbrite beginning 
Wednesday, July 8 

 NOW ENROLLING 
 STUDENTS  FOR THE  

2020-2021  
SCHOOL YEAR. 
ALL TODAY! 

(248) 218-4554 



 

Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 
To inform the Archdiocese of Detroit         
regarding the sexual abuse of minors by 
priests, deacons, and other church     
personnel and/or to speak to the Victim 
Assistance Coordinator, contact 866-   
343-8055. A caller will be requested to 
provide his or her name and telephone 
number. All calls regarding complaints of 
sexual abuse will be returned in a timely 
manner. This toll–free telephone      
number has been established as part of 
an effort by the Detroit archdiocese to 
protect children, young people, and   
other vulnerable people in our schools,   
parishes, and ministries. This line is for 
reporting suspected sexual misconduct 
or child abuse within archdiocesan      
institutions and ministries only. Persons 
with complaints not involving clergy or 
church personnel should refer to the      
archdiocesan web site at www.aod.org 
for contact information for civil          
authorities. 

July 6 
St Maria Goretti 

Hosea 2:16, 17b-18, 21-22 
Matthew 9:18-26 

 
July 7 

Hosea 8:4-7, 11-13 
Matthew 9:32-38 

 
July 8 

Hosea 10:1-3, 7-8, 12 
Matthew 10:1-7 

 
July 9 

St Augustine Zhao Rong & Companions 
Hosea 11:1-4, 8e-9 
Matthew 10:7-15 

 
July 10 

Hosea 14:2-10 
Matthew 10:16-23 

 
July 11 

St Benedict 
Isaiah 6:1-8 

Matthew 10:24-33 
 

July 12 
15th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Isaiah 55:10-11 
Psalm 65 

Romans 8:18-23 
Matthew 13:1-23 

Readings for the  
Week of July 6 

Prayer for  the Next Phase of  
Unleash the Gospel 

 

Heavenly Father, Thank you for the   
abundant graces of Synod 16: for      
awakening in us the vision and resolve to 
become again your Church on mission, 
eagerly working together to “make      
disciples of all nations,” according to our 
commission from the Lord Jesus. 

 

Pour out upon us your Holy Spirit, as a 
new Pentecost, to guide us in our next 
phase in our movement to Unleash the 
Gospel. By his power at work in us,   
transform our parishes into bands of   
joyful missionary disciples. 

 

Come Holy Spirit: Set our hearts on fire to 
share the Good News of Jesus with all 
those who stumble in darkness, who   
hunger for hope, who thirst for eternal 
life. Above all, grant us the boldness and 
courage of the apostles to put the        
mission above all else, so that our      
community becomes the spark to ignite 
the fire of divine love that transforms this 
time and place into the Kingdom of   
Heaven. 

 

We pray through the intercession of Our 
Lady, Star of the New Evangelization, and 
her mother, our Patron, St. Anne; and in 
the spirit of Blessed Solanus we thank 
you ahead of time for “accomplishing in 
us far more than all we ask or imagine.” 

 

We ask all of this in the all-powerful 
name of the Lord Jesus Christ, who lives 
and reigns forever. 

 

Amen. 

Anthony Aragona, 60 
 

Died on 
June 25, 2020 

 
Buried on 

June 29, 2020 
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Prayer Requests Mass Intentions for the Week of July 5 
 
SUNDAY  July 5, 2020 
  8:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
     

12:00 pm  Grace Antoinette Abela  Mom, Mary Abela 
  Diana Davila   Carols Villarreal 
  Caterina Basile   Basile Family 
 

  5:00 pm  Racette Family   Neil & Mary Racette 
  Wyckhuyse Family  Neil & Mary Racette 
  
MONDAY  July 6, 2020 
  9:00 am  Joseph Anthony Abela  Mary Abela 
   
TUESDAY  July 7, 2020 
  9:00 am  Catarina Basile   Family 
 
WEDNESDAY  July 8, 2020 
  9:00 am  Jack Ellery   Tina Howell 
   
THURSDAY  July 9, 2020 
  9:00am  For the People of St Andrew 
 
FRIDAY  July 10, 2020 
  9:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
 
SATURDAY  July 11, 2020 
  5:00 pm   John & Dorothy Dettloff  Family 
  
SUNDAY  July 12, 2020 
  8:00 am  Aldo Terenzi   Wife, Tina 
  Lisa Sacino   Sam & Linda Palazzolo 
  Casper Steyer & Family  Morreale Family 
     

12:00 pm  Our 2019 / 2020 Catechists Faith Formation Team 
  Maria Teresa Ferland  R. Saad Family 
  William Boyle   Ormachea Family 
  Sr. Mary Madeline O’Sullivan Ray & Madeline Ormachea 
 

  5:00 pm  For All Those Pursing Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life 
  

All men & women in the military  
& family members 

Chris Wenzler 
Bill Zandi 

Amelia Roose 
Nicholas Gauthier 
Franz Estereicher 

Debra Aouate 
Laurie Hasselwander 

Tarik Dinha, Sr 
Msgr. Mike 

Doreen Valente 
Kenneth Beattie 
Donna Christie 
Patrick Beattie 
Louise Carlson 
Mark Kujawski 

Ken Kwiatkowski 
Sally Dupack 

Elias Agirokastritis 
Joanne Landry 
Scott Holland 

Mary Ellen O’Connor 
Cameron Kostiz 

Tina Denison 
David Dehn 
Diane Fayle 

Caterina Basile 
Norman Rosinski 

Rebecca Nowakowski 
Mary Abraham 

The unborn child of Antonio 
Walter Gieselman 

Paul Yezback 
Sharon Nowakowski 

Jordan Baker 
Jack Waters 

Gary J. Rogers 
Aaron Edward Kurmas 

Pat Fiorini 
Alexander Fabian 

Lucas Fabian 
William J.H. Smith 

Paul Maxwell 
Russ LaBruzzy 
Mary Pearsall 

Mary Ann Ranger 
Mike Helms 
Ryan Mele 
Mary Ziaja 

Janet McGarry 

 12 Prayer Requests & Mass Intentions 

PANDEMIC PRAYER 
(from catholiccompany.com) 

 
O clement, O loving, O sweet Mother Mary, 

We, your children of every nation 
Turn to you in this pandemic. 

Our troubles are numerous; our fears are great. 
Grant that we might deposit them at your feet. 

Take refuge in your Immaculate Heart, 
And obtain peace, healing, rescue, 

And timely help in all our needs. 
You are our Mother. 

Pray for us to your Son. 
Amen. 

http://catholiccompany.com/

